
NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

 

schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au  

Greenwich Public School 
Works notification November 2019 

Dear Residents 

Due to ongoing construction works at Greenwich Public School parking spaces at the staff car 
park will be reduced between 25 November and 22 December 2019, and between 6 January and 27 
April 2020.  

A temporary administration building will be built in the current school car park, while 
refurbishment to the existing building takes place. This is likely to result in an increase of cars 
parking on local roads surrounding the school.  

The refurbishment works to the school’s administration building will also result in a temporary 
increase to construction works and vehicle movements on Kinglangley Road between those two 
periods.  

The safety of the school and local community is our top priority and all construction on site will be 
conducted in accordance with noise, safety and building regulations. 

We strive to minimise the impact of our works on the local community and appreciate your 
understanding for any inconvenience the project may cause. 

  

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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